
 

www.saet.sa.gov.au 

SAET Registry: E saet@sa.gov.au P 08 8207 0999 

Page 1 of 2 

 

 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO 

APPROVE ENTERPRISE 

AGREEMENT 

 

 

Other - Intention to approve an enterprise agreement 

Case Details 
 

Agreement title KINGSTON DISTRICT COUNCIL (ENTERPRISE BARGAINING) 
AGREEMENT No. 12 (2022) 

Employer Kingston District Council 

Case number ET-23-00480 

 
 
Please find attached notice of intention to approve the above enterprise agreement pursuant to s.79 
(11) of the Fair Work Act 1994. 
 
To facilitate the publication of Enterprise Agreements on the website, parties are requested, wherever 
possible, to provide copies of the proposed Enterprise Agreements (and variations to Enterprise 
Agreements) in electronic format. The electronic version of the agreement can be emailed to SAET at 
saet@sa.gov.au. 
 
 

Commissioner Cairney 

13 February 2023 
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NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 79(11) OF THE FAIR WORK ACT 1994 

INTENTION TO APPROVE AN ENTERPRISE AGREEMENT 

KINGSTON DISTRICT COUNCIL (ENTERPRISE BARGAINING) AGREEMENT No. 
12 (2022) 

(Case number: ET-23-00480) 

 
TO: THE PARTIES TO THE ABOVE PROPOSED ENTERPRISE AGREEMENT 
 
The parties have applied to SAET to approve an Enterprise Agreement filed on 31 January 2023 which 
is made between the employer and employees of the employer. 

 

The Agreement relates to wages, salaries and/or conditions of employment for all employees of the 

employer whose employment is governed by the Local Government Employees Award. 

 
On the basis of documentary material presently submitted in support of the application, SAET is 
satisfied that the Agreement should be approved.  
 
SAET therefore gives notice that any party seeking to be heard in relation to the application must advise 
SAET in writing setting out the objection or any other consideration with SAET by 20 February 2023.  
A copy of the advice is also to be supplied to the other parties to the Agreement.  As soon as practicable 
after that date SAET will either approve the Agreement or otherwise deal with the matter as it sees fit. 
 
South Australian Employment Tribunal 
Level 6, Riverside Centre 
North Terrace 
Adelaide   SA   5000 
(PO Box 3636, Rundle Mall SA 5000) 
 
www.saet.sa.gov.au 
 

Commissioner Cairney 

13 February 2023 

Enquiries:  E: saet@sa.gov.au  T: 8207 0999 

 

NOTE: The employer party to an Enterprise Agreement shall upon receipt display a copy of this 

Notice at the relevant workplace on a noticeboard to which all the employees affected have 

access. 
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